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 Dear Mary,

 

The Windmill Project on Lake Erie would destroy our beautiful lake for many
reasons:  loss of Lake Erie tourism; those who came for boating, fishing and
natural beauty.

 

What is everyone thinking?  We have a beautiful natural resource.  This idea
will make certain people rich through tax breaks, etc.  It does nothing for the
residents of this community.

 

Ontario, Canada is a perfect example.

 

As a resident, I strongly object.

 

Nancy McCann

President & CEO

Murphy & Kulas Foundations
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